
ANTELOPE RIDGE INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

Dear Hunt Military Communities Residents,  
 
Happy New Year! Hoping this nds you well after 
the holidays and ready for 2022. At Hunt Military 
Communities, this is a time for our teams to re-ect 
on the past year and prepare for what I know will 
be exciting changes coming for our residents. In 
2022, HMC will strive to meet and exceed the 
needs of our residents by focusing on several key 
areas. Our main area of concern is your Resident 
Experience and the delivery of service by our 
team. Focus groups will be utilized at many 

communities so that we can better understand any perceived 
shortcomings and actively seek to improve our service to you. We are 
committed to the long-term health of our communities and by 
continuing to develop programs and services that benet our residents, 
we hope to see our communities continue to -ourish. Please stay 
tuned for updates on these, and other, programs.  
 
Again, Happy New Year and best wishes for a happy, healthy, and 
successful year!  
 
All the best,  
Brian Stann  

 
 
 
 

Hunt Military Communities  
President & Chief Executive Officer 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Our President’s Message 

Decorations 

Antelope Ridge encourages residents to show their spirit during 
holiday seasons. Antelope Ridge is also concerned with neighborhood 
appearance and requires holiday decorations to be removed within 2 
weeks following the holiday, weather permitting. Please remove all 
holiday décor by the end of the second week of January 

Contact Us: 

321 Hunt Dr. Box Elder, SD 57719 

Phone: 844.678.6950 • Fax: 605.791.3176 

Facebook: @AntelopeRidge 

AntelopeRidgeLeasing@huntcompanies.com 

Ask About Our Reserved Parking! 

SAVE THE DATES  
 

1st: Office Closed 
 

4th: Facebook Trivia Contest 
 

5th: Last day to pay without a late fee 
 

6th: Late fees assessed 
 

10th-14th: Bulk Trash @ the Park 
 

14th: Pet Dress Up Day 
 

15th: Hunt Heroes Scholarship Starts 
 

17th: MLK Day 
 

19th: Popcorn @ the WC (while supplies last) 
 

24th: Chocolate (cup)Cakes at the WC (while supplies last) 

Charity Torres—Leasing Specialist 
 

Two Fun Facts: 
Charity has been to the Great Wall of China and 
worked as a cave tour guide while in high 
school. 
 
What she loves about her job:  
Charity loves administration and working with 
people. 

Employee Spotlight 

Parking 

Just a friendly reminder, vehicles are not permitted to be parked over 
sidewalks, in bus zones, or in red zones at any time. Parking in the 
grass is permitted only when Antelope Ridge sends out a notification 
allowing this due to snow. Any time this occurs, vehicles must be 
removed from the grass within 24 hours of the end of snowfall. 


